

Date: 21-9-12

allan.carrington@adelaide.edu.au

Dear Mr Carrington

I write to congratulate you on being recognised through the Government's Australian Awards for University Teaching program for developing innovative programs, including new teaching models, to improve student experiences and learning.

These Citation Awards re-affirm the crucial role teachers and staff play delivering quality education and improving the student learning experience in Australian universities.

Your sustained commitment to inspiring, challenging and mentoring academics to enrich the student experience is to be commended.

I wish you all the very best for the future and I once again congratulate you on this special recognition.

Yours sincerely

Kate Ellis MP Federal Member for Adelaide